
LEGAL 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC RELATIONS 

 
 Notice is Hereby given by the Board of Education of School District No. 325 in 
the County of Hancock, State of Illinois, that the amended budget for said School District 
for the fiscal year, beginning July 1, 2016, will be on file and conveniently available to 
public inspection at the Nauvoo-Colusa Elementary School, 2461 N. State Highway 96, 
Nauvoo, Illinois, in this school district from and after 8:30 o'clock A.M., on the 18th day 
of May 2017. 
 
 Notice is further hereby given that a public hearing on the said amended budget 
will be held at 6:00 P.M. on the 19 th day of June, 2017, at the Board of Education 
Meeting Room, Nauvoo-Colusa Elementary School in this School District No. 325. 
 
 Dated this 17th day of May, 2017 
 
 Board of Education of School District No. 325 in the County of Hancock, State of 
Illinois 
 
      By Tonya Little, 
 
      Secretary of the School Board 
 


